
 
BOROUGH OF MONTVALE 
PLANNING BOARD NOTICE 
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the special scheduled meeting of the 
Planning Board for Monday, December 10th, 2018 at 7:00pm to be held in 
Council Chambers, at 12 Mercedes Drive, Montvale, NJ has been 
cancelled. 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the next regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Montvale Planning Board is Tuesday, December 18, 2018 at 7:30pm    
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that re-notice of the Hornrock Properties MPR, 
LLC application block 3302, Lot 1 known as One Sony Drive, Montvale 
New, Jersey will be given.  
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE MONTVALE PLANNING BOARD 
 
R. Lorraine Hutter 
Land Use Administrator 


